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I strongly oppose HB 3103 which does not prioritize "sustainable" forest 

management, but rather prioritizes the needs of corporate interest over public good. 

The timber industry must follow sustainable guidelines - such as those set by the 

state forest Habitat Conservation Plan and Climate Change and Carbon Plan. As an 

Oregonian who recreates on public lands and pays taxes for their management, I am 

gravely concerned by this short sighted and greedy measure.  
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